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We learn in Pirkei Avot, The 
Ethics of our Fathers, [1:2] “The 
world stands on three things—
Torah, service to God, and 
deeds of loving-kindness.” 

This month we have a 
wonderful opportunity to be 
active participants in ensuring 
that the first of these three 
pillars, the Torah—our TBS sifrei 
Torah (Torah scrolls)—will be 
will be around for many years 
to come. We have 
commissioned Sofer Neil 
Yerman who is a scribe to 
restore two of our sacred Torah 
scrolls. But taking care of our 
sifrei Torah is not the job of a 
professional scribe alone. We as 
a community need to take 
ownership and care for them as 
well. On Wednesday, May 25 
our entire TBS community can 
learn how to care for and 
restore our Torahs as Sofer 
Yerman will be leading a special 
educational and instruction 
program. From 5-6 pm he will 
hold an interactive program for 
our Hebrew and Religious 
school students (parents are 
invited). From 6-6:30 pm the 
entire congregation is invited 
for a light dinner (pizza and 
salad), and at 6:30 pm Sofer 

 
 
 

 

THIS MONTH: 
 

BLOOD DRIVE 
MITZVAH DAY 
SUNDAY, MAY 1 

 
SISTERHOOD BOOK CLUB 

TUESDAY, MAY 10 
 

SHUL-IN 
FRIDAY, MAY 13 

 
L’AG B’OMER PICNIC 
CANTOR’S CABARET 

SUNDAY, MAY 15 
 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, MAY 17 

 

SHEMIRAT HATORAH – 
SPECIAL WORKSHOP ON  

TORAH REPAIR 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 25 

 
SIMCHAT SHABBAT 

FRIDAY, MAY 27 
 

RUMMAGE SALE 
MONDAY, MAY 30 

 

NEXT MONTH 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
FRIDAY, JUNE 3 

 

CONFIRMATION 
FRIDAY, JUNE 10 

 

SIMCHAT SHABBAT 
FRIDAY, JUNE 17 

 

 
 

Yerman will hold a similar 
program for the general 
congregation. I hope you join us 
for this very important event. 

TBS also affords us the 
opportunity to perform acts of 
loving-kindness. This May 1 is 
Mitzvah Day; we come together 
to donate blood, raise funds for 
Temple and of course to help feed 
the hungry and care for the poor.  

Last (but not least) each week 
we also come together in service 
to God—this month we will be 
commemorating Yom HaShoah 
(Holocaust Remembrance Day) 
on May 6, Yom Ha-Atzma-ut 
(Israeli Independence Day) on 
May 13, and celebrating with 
Sisterhood and Men’s Club on 
May 20. I hope to see many of you 
this month—as we take part in 
upholding our world together. 

 
Shalom Uv’ra-cha, 
Rabbi Sharon Ballan 
 

 

From the 
Rabbi’s desk 
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Worship Schedule 
 

Friday, May 6 Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 

  Yom Hashoah Observance 
  Jr. Congregation 7:30 pm 

   Candle Lighting: Betty Zimmermann 
 Kiddush: Lillian Tandatnick 
   Host Sisterhood 
 
Saturday, May 7 Torah Portion Kedoshim 
  Shabbat Service & 
   Torah Study 10:00 am 
   
Friday, May 13 Tot Shabbat 6:00 pm 

  Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 

   Yom Ha-Atz-ma-ut 
  Candle Lighting Kari Shapiro   
 Kiddush: Michael Shapiro 
   Host: Sisterhood 
 
Saturday, May 14 Torah Portion Emor 
  Shabbat Service & 
   Torah Study 10:00 am 
 
Friday, May 20 Men’s Club/Sisterhood 
 Shabbat Evening Service 8:00 pm 

 Candle Lighting: Barbara Gandelman  
 Kiddush: Eric Bernstein 
 Hosts: Sisterhood & Men’s Club 
 
Saturday, May 21 Torah Portion Behar 
  Shabbat Service & 
  Torah Study 10:00 am 
  
Friday, May 27 Shabbat Evening Sevice 
  Simchat Shabbat 8:00 pm 

  Torah Portion Bechukotai 
  Candle Lighting: Jody Harkavy 
  Kiddush: Daniel Harkavy 
  Hosts: Jody & Daniel Harkavy  
  in honor of the Bar Mitzvah of  
  their son Ethan Harkavy 
 
Saturday, May 28  No Shabbat Morning Service 
   & Torah Study 
 
    
 
  
 
         

 
 

April Board of Trustees 
Meeting 

The Board of Trustees met on Monday April 
11, 2016. Financial Secretary Gail Olenick 
reported we now have 134 Membership Units, 
having had 2 resignations this past month. 
Robin Myers reported on the March Financial 
report for Treasurer Charlene Metz, which was 
passed by the Board. The Pulpit and Ritual 
Committee reported on the repairs being done to 
two of our Torahs and the Magillah Scroll which 
was repaired and returned in time for Purim. 
The Pulpit committee will be honoring Lee 
Temares at the Shabbat Service on Friday, April 
15th. Cantor Kathy Barr reported that she was 
able to get a donation of a number of gender-
sensitive High Holiday Prayer Books for the 
Temple, for use by the Congregation. The House 
Committee reported they met and made a 
comprehensive list of all building needs, with 
the top three priorities being: the roof repairs, 
the cooling tower, and the need to replace the 
dishwasher. These three building needs will cost 
approximately $45,000.00 which is  more than 
we have budgeted. Barry Packer reported on the 
progress toward the Chicken Soup Cook-Off 
scheduled for October 2016 – and volunteers are 
welcome to work with him on it.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Gail Tishcoff 
Recording Secretary   
 

 

Spring is in the Air which reminds us 

to prepare for our member led summer services. 
These services are held in the relaxed and 
comfortable environment of the Frank S. Greene 
Room. If conducting a summer service is new to 
you, and you are nervous or unsure about what 
to do, have no worries. Rabbi Ballan will ensure 
that you will have an easy format to follow. 

If you are interested in leading a summer 
service, or have any questions, please contact 
Vicki Belsky at 718-767-5182 or email 
Victoriagb@msn.com. 
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Judaic Book Fair 

Sunday– Nov. 24, 2013 
                                9:00 am to 12:30 pm 

 

Support the Religious School 
                   at their annual f! 

 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

TBS Fund Acknowledgments as of December 15, 2013 TBS Fund Acknowledgments as of April 20, 2016 
 
PULPIT FLOWER FUND  ....................................................................................................TBS Office 718-463-4143 
In loving memory of Elliot Goldman 
 Fran Goldman & family 
To offer condolences to the Katz family on the death of Norbert Siegelwaks, father of Sharon Katz 
 Lee & Mike Temares 
To offer condolences to Cantor Barr on the death of her mother Miriam Barr 
 Lee & Mike Temares 
MOLLIE MEYER TRIBUTE & MEMORIAL FUND ............................................ Diane Shtulman 718-224-3875 
In memory of Norbert Siegelwaks, father of Sharon Katz 
 Fran Goldman 
 Betty Zimmermann 
CULINARY FUND .................................................................................................................... Iris Bass 718-224-3009 

JOSHUA SACKS - OPPENHEIM EDUCATION FUND...............................................TBS Office 718-463-4143 
LT. MARVIN S. ACKERMAN MEMORIAL LIBRARY FUND ..................................TBS Office 718-463-4143 
JEWISH START ....................................................................................................................TBS Office 718-463-4143 
GENERAL FUND ..................................................................................................................TBS Office 718-463-4143 
RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND ............................................................... Rabbi Sharon Ballan 718-463-4143 
 Ruth & Bob Dorfman 
 Anonymous 
MEN’S CLUB TEMPLE BEAUTIFICATION FUND ................................................ Eric Bernstein 917-902-4894 
MUSIC FUND ....................................................................................................................... Cantor Barr 718-463-4143 

 

Thank you for contributing to TBS Funds! 

 It’s a Girl! 
   Born January 20th 

 
Proud great grandparents Glory & 
Milton Einbinder and grandparents 
Carol & Greg Hofer are thrilled to 
announce the birth of Eliza Glory 

Maldonado, daughter of  
Danny & Sarah Maldonado 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to Al &Adele Robbins for 
your recent generous donation to Temple.  

It is greatly appreciated! 

 

 
The Giant 

Memorial Day 
Rummage Sale 

is Monday May 30th. We need 

donations of new and gently used 

clean clothing and VOLUNTEERS!!! 

Rummage Set Up is Sunday, May 29th 

and we need VOLUNTEERS!!! 

Please contact Carole or Rita at the 

Temple Office. 

See you then! 
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We had a Ball at the Purim Ball! 
Our Purim Ball again this year was a great success, thanks to the efforts of the 

Membership Committee and all the other members who shopped, schlepped and 
served, as well as our custodial staff who worked so hard!. 

   We had a good crowd in attendance and raised over $1500 for Temple, which 
was not bad for a "fun filled" night. 

     See you next year. Mark your calendars as soon as you get the date! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



TBS SISTERHOOD PRESENTS: 
BOOK CLUB - MAY 2016 

 

 

They had nothing in common until love gave them everything to lose . . . 
 
Louisa Clark is an ordinary girl living an exceedingly ordinary life—steady boyfriend, close family—who has barely been 
farther afield than their tiny village. She takes a badly needed job working for ex–Master of the Universe Will Traynor, 
who is wheelchair bound after an accident. Will has always lived a huge life—big deals, extreme sports, worldwide 
travel—and now he’s pretty sure he cannot live the way he is. 
 
Will is acerbic, moody, bossy—but Lou refuses to treat him with kid gloves, and soon his happiness means more to her 
than she expected. When she learns that Will has shocking plans of his own, she sets out to show him that life is still 
worth living. 
 
A Love Story for this generation and perfect for fans of John Green’s The Fault in Our Stars, Me Before You brings to 
life two people who couldn’t have less in common—a heartbreakingly romantic novel that asks, What do you do when 
making the person you love happy also means breaking your own heart? 

Please read the book and come to our book club meeting with your opinions and comments. 

Refreshments will be available 

Date:  

Tuesday May 10, 2016 

Time:  

7:30pm 
 

“Me Before You” 

By Jojo Moyes 
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From the Men’s Club 
 
 Shalom. Your TBS Men's Club has been 

making this year its best ever.  Allow me to share 
what has happened and what's to come: 

The Men's Club will be offering a Defensive 
Driving Course being held on Sunday, June 26th. 
This is a six hour course that has many benefits. 
This course will provide you an opportunity to 
receive a discount on auto insurance rates, reduce 
your points, and learn life-saving accident 
prevention skills. Please review the flyer in this 
month's Voice to sign-up.   

Temple Beth Sholom will be making a return 
trip to the Long Island Ducks this summer to 
participate in celebrating "Jewish Heritage 
Night". This year's game will be held on Sunday, 
August 28th. Please see the flyer in this issue of 
the Voice for further details and how to sign up, 
or feel free to reach out to Mike Shapiro for more 
information. 

We would like to thank members of the 
congregation who have been making Men's Club 
a success including our Bowling League (with the 
new addition of Elaine Larkin). We have many 
new ushers at Shabbat Services. Ushers who have 
helped and will be helping include Larry 
Schwarz, the Lustig family, and the Bonne 
family, and our Men's Club members. We are 
grateful for everyone's participation! 

As always please read the Voice, join our 
Facebook Groups, and get involved! 

Mike Shapiro and Eric Bernstein  
Men's Club Co-Presidents) 
 
 

 

Celebrate Simchat Shabbat 
Friday, May 27 

 

This Month’s Birthdays Are: 
 
Kathy Barr Mitchell Horowitz 
Seth Bernstein Sharon Katz 
Jeff Bonne Gerald Maurer 
Lisa Cano Jacob Munn 
Greg Coyle Gail Olenick 
Joseph Dulberg Brett Reichler 
Steven Fishman  Gloria Shapiro 
Adam Fertig Ned Steele 
Veronica Flug Edward Weisman 
Ethan Harkavy Jerry Wigler 

  
This Month’s Anniversaries Are: 

 
Victoria & Stewart Belsky 

Karen & Edward Carroscio 
Sharon & Jay Haimer 

Ilyne Rabinowitz & Al Eckman 
Stephanie & Eric Rosenberg 
Miriam & Seymour Scharf 

Caryl Stern-La Rosa & Donald La Rosa 
Elana & Raymond White 

 

This Month’s Bar Mitzvah Is: 
 

Ethan Harkavy 

Zichrono Livracha  
The Temple notes with sadness the passing 
of: 

Norbert Siegelwaks, father of Sharon Katz & 

Father-in-law of Henry Katz 

Sylvia Schuster, aunt of Rabbi Sharon Ballan 

Religious School Model  Seder Sunday, April 17 
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Religious School News 
As I write, we are in final preparation mode for 

both our own Passover celebrations and the TBS 
model seder.  The excitement is palpable, as our 
students hear the story of the Exodus once more 
and practice the four questions. 

As I look back, I also want to compliment, 
congratulate, and thank the amazing corps of 
parents also known as the PA.  They put on a Purim 
Celebration that as the best I’ve seen in 36 years of 
working in synagogue schools!  

Our Academy Class spent a session studying 
about the Bukharian Jewish community, which was 
followed by a tasty trip to Taste of Samarkand, a 
Bukharian Restaurant jointly owned by a Jew and a 
Muslim.  Thanks to the PA for the treat, and to Mrs 
Belsky for transporting all of us.  We tasted and 
share some amazing food, and experienced 
wonderful hospitality. Rabbi Ballan, Mrs. Belsky, 
and I also enjoyed real quality time with Jesse, 
Leora, Ben C.,and Ben B. 

As we return to school following our Passover 
break, we will jump right into Mitzvah Day.  You 
can help us by supporting students who walk in our 
walkathon, and by contributing non- perishable 
food items to our Food Drive, and household 
cleaning supplies, toiletries, feminine hygiene 
products, and paper towels, toilet tissue, and tissues 
that we will donate to the River Fund.  These items 
will then be distributed to needy individuals and 
families.  We have selected these items for collection 
because none of them are covered by Food Stamps. 
Please bring your items to the Hebrew School office. 

Our L’Ag B’Omer picnic will take place, as 
usual, on May 15, in Cunningham Park.  It’s a great 
chance to enjoy fun with friends and fresh air! 

We have added a special event for May 22:  our 
first community field trip to Ellis Island. We will 
travel to Battery Park by Long Island Railroad and 
subway, and ferry to the Island for a tour.  Watch 
your email for information on how to sign up.  We 
hope to have a genealogist to join us to explain the 
importance of Ellis Island and what our ancestors 
may have experienced there. 

Watch your email for this other exciting 
surprises. 

Our year will conclude with a special Junior 
Congregation Shabbat and closing exercises on June 
3, followed by participation in the Israel Day Parade 
on June 5!  

Looking forward to sharing all of these special 
events with you! 
Karen Feit, Principal 

 
 
Shalom! 
As I write this, the trees are starting to get leaves, 

the daffodils are blooming and all the supermarkets 
are selling hyacinths and tulips. I am looking forward 
to Passover, and the wonderful crunchy taste of 
matzah. But when this Voice comes out, it will be 
May, the trees will be in full splendor, the weather 
will be warm, and Passover will be over and I will be 
so sick of matzah, I can wait another year easily! 

May brings not just flowers, but all sorts of events 
at Temple Beth Shalom. We have gotten through the 
most difficult and challenging parts of the Torah, and 
will read about the holiness code, the priestly blessing 
and the death of Miriam, to mention a few. Come to 
the Rabbi's Torah study every Saturday morning, and 
you can learn more about these and add your 
thoughts and feelings. 

The May highlight for me is the Cantor's Cabaret. 
There will be funny songs, and Broadway songs; 
songs that uplift the soul, and food! I will be joined by 
our Adult Choir; our Junior Choir, Shir Chadash; 
Renee Katz-Packer, soprano; Ed Weissman, bass; and 
of course, Chuck Sachs, our wonderful accompanist 
and sometimes tenor too! The concert starts at 4:30 on 
May 15th and dinner will be served afterwards. 
Tickets are $18.00, with $5 for children 12-18. Children 
under 12 are free. 

We start out the month with Mitzvah Day, when 
we beautify the temple, raise money for different 
charities, and visit a senior residence. We will 
commemorate Yom Hashoah on May 6th, our Family 
Service for May is May 13th, the Sisterhood and 
Brotherhood Service will be on May 20, and at the end 
of the month, we celebrate the Bar Mitzvah of Ethan 
Harkavy. I hope to see you at all these wonderful 
events and services. 

 
Cantor Kathy Barr 

Notes 
   From  
      Cantor 
         Kathy Barr 

 

Sponsor an issue of the TBS Voice. 
Please call Glory Einbinder  

at (718) 229-4035. 
 



TBS Parents' Association 

Shul-In 2016 
 
 

 

When: Friday, May 13 – Saturday May 14, 2016 

Time: 6pm for Tot Shabbat and set up 

Cost: $20/child  

(includes all food, snacks, beverages, and activities) * 
What exciting things will we be doing? 

 

     
Movie*Treasure Hunt*Contests*Games 

And much more 

Please RSVP by Sunday May 1, 2015 to Kari Shapiro or Lauren Lazarus at 

tbsparents15@gmail.com or 917-597-4942 (permission slip below) 

*Friends are welcome. 

Parent Volunteers greatly needed!! All children <8 years old must be accompanied by an adult. 

mailto:tbsparents15@gmail.com


TBS Parents' Association 

Shul-In 2016 
 
 

Permission Slip 
Friday, May 13 – Saturday May 14, 2016 

 
 
I _____________________ give my child(ren)_________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

permission to stay overnight at Temple Beth Sholom to 

participate in the Shul-in Activities. 

 

Name(s) and age(s) of child(ren)* _________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Phone Contact ________________________________ 

 

Food or other allergies____________________________________ 

I volunteer to stay overnight to help supervise the activities 

____Yes    _____No 

 

 

*Please note that if your child is under the age of 8, he/she 

 will need an adult chaperone. 
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ah Donsky 
Erwyn Glanz 
Meyer Greenberg 
Mildred Haims 
Gertrude Hershkowitz 
Mortimer Kashinsky 
Avrom Katz 
Rivfka Katz 
Bertha Kozba 
Charles Kupferberg 
Victor Lowenstein 
Herman Malcow 
Sadie Ostrofsky 
Herman Shapiro 
Max Shapiro 
Elaine C. Wolfgang 

May 6 – May 12 

Carl Alpert 
Ethel Clayman 
John Costanza 
Irving Einbinder 
Frieda Eisenkraft 
Fred Feinberg 
Paul Gellerman 
Joseph Goldstein 
Eli Goodman 
Robert Herman 
Richard Kosack 
Bessie Landesman 
Leo Maurer 
Nina Robbins 
Herbert Rose 
Alexander Rosenzweig 
Nora Schiff 
Frances Schneider 
Herman Slomovicz 
Harriet Sonkin 

Ruth Stateman 
Max Stein 
 
May 13 – May 19 

Seymour Benstock 
Zisha Benstock 
Sally Berger 
Myron Bruck 
Sylvia Burton 
Sadie Cieser 
Mark Cohen 
Samuel Cohen 
Mildred Erlich 
Charles N. Fox 
Mollie Gellerman 
Benjamin Goldberg 
Eleanor Graff 
Susi Halfon 
Ira Harkavy 
Louis Horowitz 
Rochelle Kramer 
Solomon Liebrader 

Ruth Meyers 
Roza Munn 
Israel Myers 
Harry Newman 
Celia Scharf 
Ignatz Schwartz 
Abraham Steele 
Clara Teitelbaum 
Adelaide Varney 
Esther Yasgur 
Anne Yasgur Zucker 
 
May 20 – May 26 
Elizabeth Arliss 
George Cieser 
Florence Fine 
Allan Garber 
Loucele August Horowitz 
Donald Kleweno 
Rose Lending 
Stanley Myers 
Max Opstbaum 

 UPCOMING YAHRZEITS April  2016 

Frieda Plaut 
Michelle Temares 
Samuel Weinstein 
Trudy Weissman 
Maria Winkler 
Martin Young 
 
May 27- June 2 
Joseph Ash 
Isreal Bashuk 
Deborah Donsky 
Madeline Goldberg 
Gertrude Hershkowitz 
Andre Katz 
Marvin Lerman 
Barbara Liebrader 
Victor Lowenstein 
Sadie Ostrofsky 
Max Shapiro 
Regina Weinberger 
Sydelle Wilkoff 
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Sisterhood  
             Corner 
 

 

 

From the Parents’ Association 
May is our kind of month for family activity at 

Temple! Each Friday service this month has a special 
feature. For those of you that were unable to attend 
our April PA meeting, we talked about how nice it is 
when we mark our calendars for Jr. Congregation 
and Family Services. We had a strong start to the year 
with high attendance, and it would be great to end 
the last two months of the school year on the same 
note. 

Don’t let your children miss the experience of Jr. 
Congregation. If your schedule doesn’t allow you to 
stay, let us know and we would be glad to keep an 
eye on the kids. Our May 13th Family Service is 
going to be extra special! We are starting off the 
evening with a traditional Family Service, but the 
difference is that is when the night is FIRST 
BEGINNING! We are hosting our annual Shul-In. 
This TBS tradition is a giant sleepover for our 
children to hang out into the wee hours of the night 
while we adults make it our top priority to create a 
fun, safe, and memorable evening. Last year was so 
much fun the kids asked if we can do it once a month. 
Well…we couldn’t quite swing that, but we are back 
this year, so please join us! 

Later that weekend, on Sunday, May 15, we will 
gather at Cunningham Park for our L’ag B’Omer 
picnic. The Parents’ Association will provide water 
and watermelon. We recommend that you pack a 
cooler of snacks/lunch for your family. Feel free to 
bring anything your kids would enjoy having, and 
definitely bring a sheet or towel to sit on. We will be 
meeting at 10am for a morning of fun outdoor 
activities including, soccer, volleyball, wiffle ball and 
tug-of-war. This year, some of our creative parents 
are going to help with a craft project and even a 
scavenger hunt. 

We hope that May and June don’t go by too fast! 
Let’s make sure to enjoy the rest of the school year 
together. Thanks for the continued support and 
camaraderie of our wonderful parents. 

See you soon, 
Kari Shapiro & Lauren Lazarus 
Parents' Association Co-Presidents 
. 
 

Copies of Me Before You,  
by Jojo Moyes, the May 10 

Sisterhood Book Club selection, 
 are on reserve for us at the  

Fresh Meadows Library on the 
Horace HardingExpressway 

Thank you to the following 
companies that donated for the Purim 

DJ Dance Party: 
Fairway       Panera Bread 

 Starbucks    Whole Foods 

 
The weather is getting warmer’ and our Temple 

is alive with many activities.  
On Sunday, May 1 our annual Mitzvah Day and 

Blood Drive will take place. Come down to Temple 
and participate in this wonderful event. You can 
also donate to benefit the Religious School and 
Temple Beth Sholom. 

We will have a Book Club on Tuesday, May 10 
at 7:30 pm. We will be discussing Me Before You, by 
JoJo Moyes. I hope to see you at this event. 

Our Rummage Sale is approaching. We need 
volunteers to make this a success for our Temple as 
this is our biggest fundraiser. If you are able to 
donate a few hours of your time, it would be greatly 
appreciated. If we all give just a little of our time, we 
are certain that it will be a success once again. Please 
contact Joy Bobrow or call the office with your 
availability.  

Our Sisterhood Service will be held with Men’s 
Club on Friday, May 20, 2016. It will be a great 
service where both arms of Temple come together to 
lead Shabbat Services.  

Stay tuned for information about our upcoming 
summer auction.  

We hope to see all of you at Temple’s upcoming 
events.  

Barbara Gandelman  
Sisterhood President 

 



TBS ParenTS’ aSSociaTion 

 

Lag B'omer Field Day Picnic 
 

 

Sunday, May 15, 2016 

 10:00 am 

 Cunningham park  

Fresh Meadows, NY 

 

 

It’s an excItIng tIme of the year and our temple 

can celebrate how hard we work. Bring your 

favorite food and join us for games, laughs, and 

just enjoying each other’s company. 

 

 

 
the parents’ assocIatIon wIll be supplyIng drInks and 

Watermelon for all to enjoy.  
 

Directions: Enter the park through Francis Lewis Boulevard south of 

Union Turnpike.  We will be set up near the tennis courts at the 

intersection of 196th Street and Union Turnpike.  Please be aware that 

the cIrcus wIll be set up as well, but It won’t affect us. 



The Cantor's Cabaret
A late afternoon filled with music, laughter and food

featuring

Renee Katz-Packer
Ed Weissman
Chuck Sachs

The TBS Adult Choir
Shir Chadash (The TBS Junior Choir)

and Cantor Barr
(and maybe a surprise or two)

Sunday, May 15, 2016 4:30 pm

Concert 4:30, followed by dinner

The TBS Ballroom
171-39 Northern Blvd, Flushing, NY  718-463-4143 for reservations

admission: $18; children 12 - 18 $5; children under 12 free



Learn to Care for our Torahs – Wed. May 25, 2016 
 
Sofer Neil Yerman has returned to TBS! 
Having recently repaired our Scroll of Esther in 
time for Purim  
Sofer Yerman is now repairing one of our Torahs. 

How Can We Help? 
Sofer Yerman will be offering workshops on how a Torah is made, 

and what he does to care for a Torah.  
Come learn the techniques to help maintain and preserve our 

Torahs. 

Workshop on Wed. May 25, 2016 from 5-6 pm for 
Religious School students, Light Dinner (pizza/salad/drink) to 

follow at 6 pm for the school and entire TBS congregation 

Workshop for the TBS congregation will be 6:30-8:00 pm 
All Temple members are invited, 

 Parents of Hebrew School students are welcome to join at 
the 5 pm workshop  

& stay for dinner - or come for dinner and stay for 6:30 
workshop! 

RSVP for dinner sponsored by TBS 
Call Temple office – 718-463-4143 or email 
library@templebethsholom.org  

or complete and return this slip to Temple office 
 
Name          How many for 
dinner? 

mailto:library@templebethsholom.org
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LEO Brothers Collision, Inc.  
Phone (718) 886-4421   

24 Hour towing only 1-888-MGM-TOWS 
Anthony & Ralph 

Expert Collision & Painting Insurance Work & Estimates 
Oven Bake Paint Jobs 

189-12 39
th

 Ave Flushing, N.Y. 11358 
FAX (718)353-8161   e-mail: leobrothers@verizon.net 
N.Y. Reg. # R7075194 

Bagel Shoppe 
Catering for all Occasions 

Jeff 
215-03 73rd Avenue 
Bayside, NY 11360 

Phone 718 423-6692 

Lunch & Dinner 
 

La Baraka 

Restaurant Francais 
 

(718) 428-1461                  255-09 Northern Blvd. 
   Little Neck, N.Y. 11363 

 

Bagels & Co 
188-02 Union Turnpike 
Jamaica Estates, N.Y. 11366 
Tel: 718-217-7755 
Fax 718-776-3190 
For Catering call Hilla 718-217-7755 

King Yum 
Chinese –Polynesian Restaurant 

Serving our friends for over 58 years 
181-08 Union Turnpike   Gluten Free Menu available 
Flushing N.Y. 11366 Wheelchair accessible 
 Karaoke every Friday 
 
718-380-1918    
www.kingyumrestaurant.com 

 

 NYS Licensed 
 ASHA Certified 

 

Gail M. Olenick M.S., CCC 
Speech Language Pathologist 

 
Hours By Appointment Only 
(917) 734-1086 

 

 

mailto:leobrothers@verizon.net


 

 

 

 
When:  Memorial Day, Monday, May 30th  
 Doors open at 9:30 am 
 Doors close at 4:00 pm 
  
Where: Temple Beth Sholom, 172nd Street and                                                  
                                                       Northern Boulevard, 
   Flushing 
 

 

Quality Clothing for Men, Women & Children. 

We have linens too!! 
 

If you wish to donate, please drop off your clean, unstained, gently used,  
clothing! 

The GIANT ONE DAY 
Rummage Sale 

You Wait For Twice a Year!!! 
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Nissan/Iyyar 5776 May 2016 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

                              1       2 3 4 5 6 7 

Mitzvah Day 

10:00 a m– 12:00 
Religious 
School 

10:00 am Blood 
Drive 

12:00 pm Jr. 
Choir 

3 pm Jr. Choir to 
Brandywine 

  4:30 pm Adult 
Bat Mitzvah  

4:30 pm Hebrew 
School 

6:15 pm 
Confirmation 
Class 

 

 6:00 pm Choir 
Rehearsal 

7:30 pm Shir 
Shabbat Service 
Yom HaShoah 
Observance 

7:30 pm Jr 
Congregation 

 

10:00 am 
Shabbat 
Service & 
Torah Study 

 

8 9 10  11 12 13  14 

9:15 Jr. Choir  
10:00 a m– 12:00 

Religious 
School 

11:00 am Men’s 
Club 

12:00 pm Adult 
Choir 
Rehearsal 

7:00 pm 
Membership 

8:00 pm Board 
Meeting 

7:30 pm 
Sisterhood 
Book Club 

4:30 pm Adult 
Bat Mitzvah  

4:30 pm Hebrew 
School 

6:15 pm 
Confirmation 
Class 

 

 6:00 pm Tot 
Shabbat 

6:00 pm Shul-in 
7:30 pm  Shabbat 

Family Service 

  

 

10:00 am 
Shabbat 
Service & 
Torah Study 

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

No Religious 
School 

10:00 am L’Ag 
B’Omer 
Picnic 

2:30 pm Choir 
Rehearsal 

4:30 pm Cantor’s 
Cabaret 

7:15 pm Ritual 
Committee 

8:00 pm 
Congregational 
Meeting  

4:30 pm Adult 
Bat Mitzvah  

4:30 pm Hebrew 
School 

6:15 pm 
Confirmation 
Class 

8:00 pm 
Sisterhood 
Board 

 8:00   pm Shabbat 
Evening Service 
Men’s 
Club/Sisterhood 
Shabbat 

 

 

 

10:00 am 
Shabbat 
Service & 
Torah Study 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
   4:30 pm Hebrew 

School 

6:00 pm  Dinner 
& Torah 
Restoration 
Education 
Program   

 8:00 pm Shabbat 
Evening Service 
Simchat 
Shabbat 

 

 

No Shabbat 
Service & Torah 
Study 

29 30 31     

No Religious 
School 

2:00 pm 
Rummage 
Set up 

9:30 am 
Rummage Sale 

Office Closed 

 

     



 

Temple Beth Sholom of Flushing 
& 

Lasalle Driving School 
Presents a 

6 Hour National Safety Council Defensive Driving Course 

Date: Sunday, June 26th 

Time: 9:00 AM—3:00 PM 

Location: Temple Beth Sholom 

171-39 Northern Boulevard, Flushing, NY 11358  

(718) 463-4143  

Cost: $45.00 

*Lunch will be provided 

SAVE 10 % on your liability and collision Insurance for 3 years 

REDUCE up to 4 points off your New York State Driving Record.(For violations 18 months prior to 
completion). The course can be taken once every 18 months for point reduction 
 
LEARN Life-saving accident prevention skills 

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail mensclub@templebethsholom.org 

Please detach and return the slip below with your check, made payable to Temple Beth Sholom 

Men’s Club 171-39 Northern Boulevard, Flushing, NY 11358  

Defensive Driving Reservation Form.   

To ensure we order enough materials, please return no later than June 12th 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________ 

Home Phone: __________________________ 

E-Mail Address: ________________________________  
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Deadline for the June Bulletin is May13! 
Articles should be e-mailed to: carole@templebethsholom.org 

Please indicate “TBS Voice” on the subject line! 
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There Is a 
Congregational 

Meeting 
Tuesday, May 17th 

Be an Active  
and Informed 

 Temple Member 

 

 
 

Come to the 
Cantor’s Cabaret 
Sunday, May 15th 

At 4:30 pm 
Dinner Follows 

 

 

 

mailto:carole@templebethsholom.org


JOIN TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM FOR

J E W I S H  
H E R I TA G E  

N I G H T
WITH THE LONG ISLAND DUCKS

SUNDAY, AUGUST 28, 2016
LI Ducks vs York, PA Revolution

The Long Island Ducks 3rd annual

Jewish Heritage Night features

Jewish-themed entertainment and food.

Players sign autographs before the game.

Post-game, kids get to run the bases!

5:05 PM (Gates open at 4:05 pm)

$12 per ticket – free parking!

Contact Mike Shapiro at (917) 482-4717

or via email at mikeshapiro@live.com

Payment due Sunday, June 26

NAME _________________

# OF TIX _____

PHONE ________________

EMAIL _________________


